Technology Minutes 2/15/11

Jeff Loan, Joe Corridori, Wendy Newman, Cindy Dudczak, Jessica Duerr, Sabrina D’Agostino, Hafia Gantos, Phil Luckett, Yvonne Abdo, Kerri McKee

No Print DECC Form 

Form and directions will be sent out over break.   This will not replace the traditional way of sending to DECC, instead it will offer a no print version

Budget

13 Macbooks, 21 PC for large lab – May run into problems with different operating systems.  As the budget changes we will inform

Scope and Sequence – 

The guide was developed by using the information submitted by each department around 3 questions previously asked 

· What Technology skills are you currently teaching

· What technology kills do you expect kids to have upon entering your class

· What technology skills could be part of your curriculum that you would be responsible for teaching

At your next department meeting you will be discussing the chart.  Please review the chart prior to your meeting.  The chart will be in your mailboxes over break.

Carts, Labs and Library

Carts have been returned back to lab in poor condition

1. Please return carts back to the lab in an organized fashion and in the appropriate spot at the end of the day

2. Please continue to monitor students when they are using the carts or computers

3.  Please call lab and library prior to sending students down

4.  Please call if you are not going to be using the lab or the carts

E-readers

There have been no problems or concerns so far regarding allowing students to use e-readers

You Tube, Teacher Tube and School Tube – What are your needs with these tools?

At home, you can convert You Tubes videos

Please be sure to sign up for the March 18th Technology Conference

From the floor

